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After the snow and ice that greeted us at the March meeting near 30 degree heat and a very large turnout for 

the hot rod event was a welcome change for this weekend. 

The AGM was held at 12pm and the Shooting Council meeting at 1pm. 

There will be a reduction in the number of firing points available on the Century Range for the small bore 

meeting which has resulted in the Historic arms and TA competitions at the weekend having to be cancelled. 

Some updating of the computer systems for the electronic targets on the Malcolm Cooper range has taken 

place but as the system is now 13 years old the NSRA is awaiting a report from the manufacturers following an 

inspection. 

Following the decision last year to change the way in which the association charges counties for competition 

entry fees there had only been about a 10% drop in entries but the income to the association had remained 

about the same. 

The Chief Executive’s report to the Shooting Council follows below. 

The next Shooting Council meeting is due to be held on the 23rd November 2013. 

P.L.Ralph 



 













 


